
 

 
The State of North Carolina, Durham County, and the City of Durham have 

all declared States of Emergency in response to the COVID-19 virus. Because of the risks to the 
public that would arise from continued in person meetings, the City is converting Board of 
Adjustment meetings to a remote electronic format for the time being. 
 
The Durham Board of Adjustment will hold a VIRTUAL public meeting on May 26, 2020, at 8:30 
a.m. This meeting will include a vote on orders for two cases that have already gone through 
the public hearing process: 
 
· B1900050 – Dollar General Rougemont Minor Special Use Permit 
· B1700052 – Discovery Charter II Minor Special Use Permit 
 
Public Review: The orders and agenda can be viewed on the BOA website 
https://durhamnc.gov/1372/Board-of-Adjustment-BOA. For further information contact 
BOA@DurhamNC.gov, or contact Eliza Monroe at 919-560-4137 ext. 28245. 
 
Public Attendance: Any person may attend the public meeting VIRTUALLY or by telephone. 
Individuals who wish to attend this VIRTUAL meeting are required to sign up on the Board of 
Adjustment website at https://durhamnc.gov/1372/Board-of-Adjustment-BOA, and must sign 
up NO LATER THAN 5 P.M. ON THURSDAY, MAY 21, 2020. If you have any questions about 
attending the VIRTUAL meeting, or otherwise, please contact the Planning Department at 
BOA@DurhamNC.Gov or contact Eliza Monroe at 919-560-4137 ext. 28245. 
 
Run Dates: May 15th & 22nd 
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